
From: Planning Enforcement
Date: Thu, 23 Aug 2018 13:11:53
To: bathheritagewatchdog
RE: Enforcement form - 1-3 Westgate Buildings (The Stable Restaurant)

Thank you for your email. 

I note the size of the tables and chairs are approximately half (or less) than the size of the large 
picnic-style benches previously used by Stable.

In addition, the design appears to be of a higher quality, more aesthetically pleasing and much more 
in keeping with the surrounding area than the previous table provision.

Notwithstanding the number of tables previously permitted, whilst your comments are noted, I do 
not feel that it is particularly expedient to pursue this complaint at this time. 

Kind regards 

Tom Boyle
Planning Enforcement Officer
Development Management 
Bath & North East Somerset Council


